
4. NZPI ANNUAL CONFERENCE

A report from the Environmental Policy and Planning Manager detailed the topics
to be addressed at the forthcoming New Zealand Planning Institute’s annual
conference, being held in Christchurch.

The Committee decided that registration be effected for two members of the
Resource Management Committee.


